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February 9, 2012

Mr. Wade Carlsbh

‘Carlson Professional Services, Inc.

P.0.Box 18310
Minneapolis, MN 55418

RE: Petroleum Remediation Program Field Audit

Site: Sinclair Station 22020, 223 E Larpenteur Ave, Maplewood

Site ID#: LEAK 17952
Dear Mr. Carlson:
On February 8; 2012, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency Petroleum Remediation Program (PRP)
staff conducted an audit of the field work being completed at Sinclair Station 22020, 223 East
Larpenteur Avenue, Maplewood, MN. The following was noted:

At the time of the audit, no deviations from the PRP’s current guidance documents were observed. -

If you have any questibns concerning the audit results or need additional information, please call me at
651-757-2331.

Sincerely,

e
Lead

Petroleum Rerfiediation Section
Remediation Division

AJE:ls

cc: Chris Loch, Carlson Professional Servnces
‘Gary Zarling, Project Manager, MPCA )
Paul Conrad, Sinclair Marketing Inc., Spring Lake Park
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